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FOR THE ATTENTION OF PARENTS AND CARERS 

LILLINGTON NURSERY AND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Thank you for your support over the last few months, and in particular, 

whilst the school was being inspected by Ofsted.  The outcome of the 

inspection will be shared with parents when the report is received. 

 

As you are aware the school had shared interim leadership and support 

from Mr Barrow and Mrs Mitchell.  The Governing body has appointed a 

full-time interim head teacher, Mrs Anne Bedgood, who will be starting 

on the 1st April 2019.  Mrs Bedgood is an experienced head teacher 

whose teaching career in Warwickshire started at Lillington Nursery and 

Primary School.  She is familiar with the area and has a wealth of 

knowledge and experience of working in a primary education setting.   

 

Mrs Mitchell has stepped down from the day to day running of the 

school due to other commitments.  We would like to place on record our 

thanks to Mrs Mitchell for her hard work over the last few months.  After 

Easter, Mr Barrow will continue to work with the school in his role as a 

National Leader in Education to improve and raise the standards in 

teaching and learning.   

 

Mrs Bedgood will have overall responsibility for the day to day 

management of the school and will be supported with this by the senior 

leadership team. She looks forward to meeting and establishing a 

partnership with both you and your children.  I am certain that a warm 

welcome will be extended to Mrs Bedgood over the next few weeks. 

 

The permanent position for a head teacher for September 2019 has 

been advertised and interviews will be taking place imminently.  I will 

keep you updated when a successful candidate has been appointed.   

I recognise and appreciate that there have been many changes over 

the last few weeks and I would like to thank you again for your 

continued support.   

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Safi Madar  

Interim Chair of Governors 


